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Why a 4-day event weekend?

Cheerleading in Canada has seen tremendous growth in recent years. In the 2023/2024 season,

we hosted our largest events to date, resulting in waitlists for all Championship/Premier experience events.
To accommodate the significant number of teams wishing to participate, including those in the Prep division,
we are expanding Nationals to a 4-day event. Additionally, this extension will help manage venue foot traffic
and hotel availability, while making an effort to minimize the number of school days athletes miss, with teams
competing on either Friday/Saturday, Saturday/Sunday or Sunday/Monday.

What is the tentative schedule?
- Friday: Level 1 &2
- Saturday: Level 1 & 2
- Sunday: Level 3-7
- Monday: Level 3 -7
*This schedule is subject to change based on registration data*

When can we expect a block schedule?

Block schedules are created based on event registration data. To allow gyms sufficient time after tryout
season, registration for all Canadian Cheer Events will open in late July/early August 2024.

We aim to release a block schedule by Fall 2024.

When is FaceOff?
The Worlds FaceOff will be held on Friday, April 4th, 2025.

When is Canadian Finals?
Canadian Finals is tentatively scheduled for the evening of Saturday, April 5th, 2025.

How has the ticketing protocol been enhanced?
For Nationals 2025, we are introducing a new distribution method that will allow you to receive wristbands/
tickets prior to arriving at the event.

Is Nationals 2025 Stay-to-Play?

Yes, Nationals 2025 will be a stay-to-play event. Gym Owners will receive more information about this policy
before the booking platform is made available later this summer.

Hotel booking link release date: TBD

Have a question? Email info@canadiancheer.com




